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The Board of Trustees is pleased to announce the administrative appointment of Chris Gusberti 

Principal – Divisional Student Support Services (1.0 FTE) with a focus on learning and 

instruction at the Sunrise Education Centre effective fall 2024.   

 

Chris has been with Sunrise School Division since 2017 and currently works as the Principal of 

École Dugald School. He has completed his Masters of Education and Post Bac Diploma both  

en français and continues to seek opportunities to learn in the everchanging education world.  

Professionally, he is a member of the Association Manitobain des Directeurs et Directrices en 

Immersion, a provincial collaboration team and is a member of numerous provincial and 

divisional committees. Chris has supported his schools with implementing differentiated 

technology in the classroom, new literacy methodology and differentiated mathematics teaching. 

He has been a mentor to staff and supports colleagues in providing instruction and assistance 

with new curricular changes and expectations.  

 

Chris believes teams are built on integrity and strong leadership. Employees must feel valued 

and involved to create a learning environment where students and staff are able to strive for 

excellence, create belonging and meaningful personal growth. 

 

Please join us in congratulating Chris on his new leadership opportunity. 
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